

St Ives Infant School

Trenwith Burrows

St Ives

Cornwall

TR26 1DH

Tel: 01736 796628 Fax: 01736 797496

E Mail: secretary@st-ives-inf.cornwall.sch.uk

8 November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Qualifying for 30 hour nursery funding in the Spring Term 2020

All children are entitled to 15 hours free nursery funding from the term after their third birthday but some parents can claim funding for 30 hours per week. The criteria can be seen on the Gov.UK website and you can also apply for the funding on this site.

All parents who would like to claim 30 hour funding from 1 January 2020 must receive their code by 31 December 2019 at the very latest. HMRC recommend that parents begin their application for 30 hour funding by the end of November to allow time for claims to be processed.

Parents who already receive 30 hour funding must make sure that if they have a grace period ending on 31 December 2019 they must re-validate their claim before this date in order to qualify for funding in January 2020.

Any parent whose code has a grace period end date of 31 December 2019 or a code which has a start date of 1 January 2020 or later will not be entitled in the Spring Term.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Farrar Headteacher